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Dear Parents, 

As you are aware, our residential trip is fast approaching, and we are holding a meeting, here at school, 
on the 15th May at 6pm to discuss it. 

We will be providing information about PGL,  including a list of items the children will require, along with 
an overview to the trip. 

We do ask that at least one parent or guardian attends the meeting.  

During this meeting we will be able to answer any questions you may have regarding the trip.  

We look forward to seeing you next week.  

Kind regards,  

Mark McKew  
Year 4 Teacher  
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